
Richfield Optimist Club  —–––––- Rich-O-Gram
Serving Richfield Area youth since 1958

Next Meeting : Wednesday - July 3, 2024
Meeting at Richfield Public Schools Boardroom  7:30 AM - 8:30 AM
401 West 70th Street   Richfield, Minnesota

This week:  NO MEETING THIS WEEK !
Enjoy your 4th of July celebration.

Last week we heard from our
City officials regarding the
proposed Local Sales Tax.

Pictured are City Manager
Katie Rodriguez, Recreation
Director Karl Huemiller and
Mayor Mary Supple.

They detailed what the tax would be used for and why it is needed.
Woodlake Nature Ctr needs new buildings & more space. Total estimate of
45 million dollars.  Veteran’s Park pool needs a new pool liner, the current
one is 63 years old. The Ice Arena needs modernization & the Mini Golf
building needs a new roof. Park trails need improvements. Total estimate of
9 million dollars. A new Community Center would supply needed space and
replace the many problems with the current site  Water damage is frequent
and space is needed for community activities. Total estimate of 45 million $.
More information available at ourlegacyourfuture.org

We meet again on July 10, 2024 in our usual spot. Our speaker will be
David Lapakko, who will tell us about “America’s Greatest Thinker”.
Make sure you are in attendance for this one!


